Subject: Save the Date – NVRA Partnership Call
You will soon be receiving an invitation from the Secretary of State’s Office to participate in a 30-minute “NVRA Partnership Call.” 
In December 2010, the Secretary of State’s Office will begin hosting quarterly conference calls at the regional level with National Voter Registration Act (NVRA) partners, which include county welfare directors, WIC directors, and county elections officials. 
The NVRA 

As you know, the NVRA requires all public assistance agencies to provide voter registration services each time a person:

· Applies for services or benefits;

· Requests renewal or recertification; or

· Requests a change of address.

The NVRA requires voter registration agencies to provide the following voter registration services for each person:

· Distribute a voter registration card (VRC); 

· Distribute an NVRA declination form (NVRA Form);

· Assist with filling out the VRC;

· Accept and transmit completed VRCs to county elections officials; and

· Accept and keep completed NVRA Forms on file for two years.

Please obtain all supplies of voter registration cards (VRCs) from your county elections office, so that new registrations can be properly tracked, reported, and credited to your public assistance agency.  Gathering accurate data on NVRA registrations at each agency is the best way to demonstrate compliance with the NVRA.  

Upcoming NVRA Partnership Calls 

The goal of the calls is to facilitate more communication on NVRA compliance and reporting between the Secretary of State’s office, county elections offices and county public assistance agencies, which provide voter registration services under the NVRA. 

By actively participating in these calls, we will improve local communication among NVRA partners, and we will have a forum to help resolve any existing problems. Participants will be encouraged to share their best practices with each other, and the Secretary of State’s office will provide the most recent NVRA registration numbers, NVRA news, and new educational materials, such as the recently released A Guide to Voting in California DVD, which was distributed to county social service agencies and WIC offices earlier this fall. 
Please join the conference call and help us demonstrate our commitment to offering voter registration to the people we serve. Thank you. 

SAVE THE DATE*
*Please note that there will be a separate call for each region. To confirm your region, please refer to the attached NVRA Partnership roster. 
	Region
	Date
	Time
	Call-in Number

	Motherlode
	December 14, 2010
	11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
	To follow

	Bay
	December 15, 2010
	10:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.
	To follow

	Central 
	December 15, 2010
	11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
	To follow

	Northern
	December 16, 2010
	10:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.
	To follow

	Southern
	December 16, 2010
	11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
	To follow


Attachment:  NVRA Partnership Roster
